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Subject: FW: Proposed General Rule 41
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From: Jennifer Gilliam [mailto:jennifer gilliam@yahoo.com]

Sent: Monday, October 25, 2021 4:56 PM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Proposed General Rule 41
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I am writing in support of Proposed General Rule 41 which allows for jury selection by videoconference. I believe
that this method would increase the participation of those summoned for jury duty by making it much more
convenient, less costly, less stressful, safer, and would be particularly helpful to potential jurors who are disabled.

Thank you for your consideration,

Jennifer Gilliam
Seattle, WA
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